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11 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

London Theatre Trip October 2024 
 
We are thrilled to be proposing a school tour to London for the current Year 8 cohort to enhance 
their learning experiences within the areas of both Art, Music and Drama. This will take place next 
academic year on 9-10 October 2024 when they are in Year 9. 
 

We are planning an overnight tour travelling by coach to London, to seeing a West End theatre 
show, taking part in a westend drama workshop,visiting a world famous museum/art gallery and 
staying overnight in a hotel. 
 

Initially we are just asking students to express an interest so we can get an idea of numbers. 
 

We will be using WST - The Education Travel Company. With more than 325 years combined 
experience in the school travel industry, the team at WST really do understand what makes an 
exceptional educational visit. They work closely with school during the whole tour planning process 
to ensure every detail is covered and our learning objectives can be realised. WST also realise that 
pupils want to have fun on tour, so advise on the best “fun” activities to complement our tour plans. 
You will feel reassured in the fact that WST is fully ABTA and ATOL bonded and they are members 
of the School Travel Forum which regulates safety and service standards, and have also been 
awarded the ‘Learning Outside the Classroom’ quality badge. 
 

The total cost of the trip will be approximately £240.00 per student. This will include bed and 
breakfast, dinner at a local restaurant, all travel and tickets to the theatre/museums.  
 
There will be a limited amount of places and if we have more students interested than we have 
places, names will be chosen out of a hat. Preference will be given to those students that are not 
attending the Paris trip in the first instance. But still express an interest as we will have a waiting 
list as we have for previous trips. 
 
Please click on the below link to express your child’s interest in this great opportunity. 
 
expression of interest form 
 
Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs Alison Eddy – Head of Faculty, Art and Design 

mailto:office@wbvs.co.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqxI0T_UzjvdsoYolPcfW1wD53NjbQ9HB13szfhl3Z9b5n1w/viewform?usp=sf_link

